

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

June 19, 2007

Zellmer Fromm, Agent Collegiate Mobile Home Park, LLP PO Box 331 Skokie, IL 60076 Att. Jerry Tepper 6045 N. Green Bay Ave. Glendale, WI 53209-3811

Dear Mr. Fromm and Mr. Tepper:

The City of Milwaukee Licenses Committee, at its meeting of June 5, 2007, recommended to the full Common Council that the mobile home park license for the premises at 6160 S. 6<sup>th</sup> St. be renewed with a warning letter.

The Committee members had concerns related to the number of building code violations and police calls to the premises in the past year. Committee members had also suggested that you take the landlord training class offered by the City through its Department of Neighborhood Services to better screen your tenants in an attempt to reduce police services to your premises.

Sincerely.

RŎNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Cc: Ald. Witkowski CCF 070344